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To the Medicine Box - Kanien'kéha ne Kanehsatà:ke

The Kontinónhstats - Mohawk Language Custodian Association wish to acknowledge

your wonderful donation to support the work we do to protect, promote and revitalize our
precious Kanien'kéha inheritance from our ancestors. The Medicine Box has mentioned

its commitment to ongoing support for current and future language activities and we are
profoundly grateful.

Your wonderful donation will help support our dedicated students who are attending

Ratiwennenhá:wi, our Adult lmmersion Program. Kanehsatà:ke critically needs to
provide opportunities for your young adults to gain oral and written fluency to become

the next teachers, curriculum developers, translators, etc.

The words in Kanien'kéha best express our unique and irreplaceable culture, history

and place of our ancestors. There is nowhere else on earth that we can turn to that will

give life to our language, culture, history and ceremonies. Our central focus is to work

diligently to defend, promote and revitalize the essence of our identities for present and

future generations. lt is encouraging that the Medicine Box shares this vision.
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